
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Tuesday, September 7, 2021 3:02 PM 
'Beverley Robbins' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10261-2021 

Subject: RE: FPL is going to drive the middle class and retirees out of Florida 

Good Afternoon, Beverley Robbins, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: bev=dickrobbins.com@mg.gospringboard.io <bev=dickrobbins.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Beverley Robbins 

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 5:05 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FPL is going to drive the middle class and retirees out of Florida 

Dear Commissioner 

Right now the rates are too high. Two of us live in a 2800 square foot house with a heated 
pool and our bill is about $300 per month. How does that fit into your advertisements about 
the lowest rates in the nation? Our 7,000 sq. ft. house with pool and hot tub up North cost us 
less. When we first came to Florida the rate was high and it still is. 
Beverley Robbins 
8711 NW 76th Court 
Tamarac, FL 33321 

Thank you, 
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Beverley Robbins 
8711 NW 76TH CT 
TAMARAC FL, 33321-1608  

 

 




